
From: Emily Bremer
To: Brodoff, Maureen
Subject: RE: lawsuit against Public.Resource
Date: Thursday, August 08, 2013 10:40:29 PM

Maureen,

This is exciting.  Thanks so much for sharing.  I'm on leave this week, but will give you a call when I'm
back in the office on Monday.

Best,
Emily

From: Brodoff, Maureen [mbrodoff@NFPA.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 2:46 PM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: lawsuit against Public.Resource

Dear Emily,

 

I thought that it would interest you to know that, yesterday, NFPA, ASHRAE and ASTM
filed a lawsuit against Public.Resource.org, alleging copyright and trademark infringement. 
Here is a link to the media statement which has been posted by each of the plaintiff
organizations. 

 

http://www.nfpa.org/press-room/news-releases/2013/media-statement

 

 

A copy of the Complaint is attached.

 

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have any questions or comments.  By the
way, congratulations on the publication of your article on IBR in the Harvard J. of Law and
Pub. Policy.  Regards, MB

 

Maureen Brodoff

Vice President & General Counsel

National Fire Protection Association

One Batterymarch Park
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Quincy, MA  02169-7471

(617) 984-7256

(617) 438-3295 (mobile)

mbrodoff@nfpa.org

 

********************************

Notice:  The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this
message are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential
and/or privileged information.  If you are not the intended recipient, please notify Maureen
Brodoff immediately by replying to the message or by contacting her at (617) 984-7256. 
Please delete this message and any attachments from your system.  Thank you.

 

 

 

Maureen Brodoff

Vice President & General Counsel

National Fire Protection Association

One Batterymarch Park

Quincy, MA  02169-7471

(617) 984-7256

mbrodoff@nfpa.org
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